
Important Update on Your Student Loan 

Repayment 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We are writing to provide you with important information regarding your student loan 

repayment. As you may know, the repayment period for federal student loans may be impacted 

due to recent changes in legislation. 

Your loan servicer will be contacting you with specific details about your repayment schedule, 

interest rates, and any options available for deferment or forbearance. 

Key Details: 

• Repayment Start Date: [Insert Date] 

• Monthly Payment Amount: [Insert Amount] 

• Contact Information: [Loan Servicer Contact Information] 

If you have any questions regarding your loans, please reach out to your loan servicer or visit 

[Link to Resources]. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Institution] 


